Downey Campership Fund 2017

The Mayflower Council is proud to announce the 2017 Downey
Campership Fund recipients for having the largest number of
scouts attending Camp Squanto during the 2017 Camp Season.
2017 was a very competitive year with 2 units splitting the
award as they both had the same number of youth attending
camp. As a result, both units have received $500.00 to assist
in funding their 2018 camping season. The units are:

Troop 126 Franklin, Christopher Botchis, Scoutmaster and

Troop 9 Weymouth, Philip Bartel, Scoutmaster

Please be certain to extend them your congratulations for a
very successful 2017 Camp Season.

Craig D. McKenna
VP-Endowment

Mayflower Council, Inc. BSA


https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/downey-campership-fund-2017/

